Meeting of the Governing Board

August 9, 2021

Approval of bid for Student Van purchase.

The District sent out bid requests to eight vendors and received three bids in return. The bids are as follows:

Bishop Ford

\$41,437.88 per van

Jim Burke Ford – Bakersfield

\$38,215.44 per van

Downtown Ford – Sacramento \$35,690.49 per van

The District currently has \$86,504.79 in Student Transportation Fund 15. I recommend the Board approve at least two vans but ask that they consider purchasing three. Considering the age of and the mileage on our current vans, and the additional funding we have received, it makes sense to invest in improving our fleet.

Midge Milici

CBO